TOWN OF BURLINGTON

OCTOBER 22, 2009

The Town held a Special Meeting to open the Bids for the Construction of the Side Walk for Schools Phase 2.

Mayor Ken Hockley called the meeting to order at 6 p.m. to discuss the project and improvements.

Council members present: Doug Allen, Ken Cook, Larry Zeitner and Wade Aagard, also present Shane Trotter from Holm, Blough & Company, Bruce Dooley and Norma Rose.

Wade made a motion to go into Executive meeting.

Regular meeting resumed and Shane explained the questions that the council had. Shane explained that the days of construction was for 45 days, weather permitting, and that there would be an extra charge to contractor for days over 45. The Council had no questions.

Each Council Member, Mayor and Bruce got a copy of the Final Bids.

The Bids: Burlington Sidewalk Improvements Phase 2, Funding by Safe Routes to School

FINAL BIDS

BID AMOUNT
\$ 94,535.00
\$115,401.50
\$115,755.00
\$119,032.21 \$126,960.00

After a brief discussion the Council decided that they would like some input as to the workmanship on previous jobs and the bidders. Shane agreed to research the bidders and get some input on their previous jobs. Shane will fax the Town of his findings, and then the council can decide which Contractor to hire. Each council member said that they would write their preferance down and either bring it in or put it in an envelope and put in drop box.

	Ken Cook made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Wade.	All in Favor, meeting adjourned at 7
p.m.		
		Mayor